Friday 26 September

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to share with you some exciting news regarding our Year 11 students. We are very much looking forward to celebrating their hard work and achievements with two special events taking place on Monday 6 July.

Firstly, on the morning of Monday 6 July, students will be invited to attend a Celebration Assembly. This will provide an opportunity to reflect on their journey through secondary school, celebrate their successes, and mark the conclusion of their time with us as a year group.

Later that day, we are thrilled to confirm that the Year 11 Prom will be held at Chesford Grange, Leamington, commencing at 6.00pm. This is always a highlight of the school year and promises to be a memorable evening for our students. More details will be provided as we go through this academic year.

In preparation for these events, students will shortly receive a document known as the 'Passport to the Prom.' This passport outlines the expectations and opportunities available to them in the run-up to Prom. Notably, it gives students the chance to gain free professional photographs at the event, depending on the number of after-school revision sessions they attend.

In addition, in order to qualify for attendance at Prom, students will be required to meet certain criteria. These will include:

- Attendance
- Punctuality
- Reward Points / Consequences
- World Class Basics (positive conduct and effort in line with school values)

It is important that all students make a genuine effort across each of these areas, as they are central not only to their eligibility for Prom but also to their overall success in the summer examinations. We are mindful, of course, that some absences are unavoidable. Where poor attendance is due to a recognised medical condition and supported by appropriate evidence, this will be taken into account when reviewing eligibility.

The ultimate purpose of these criteria is to encourage our Year 11 students to adopt the habits and attitudes that will serve them best, both in their upcoming exams and as they prepare for the next stage of their education or employment.

I am incredibly excited to be able to share this with our students next term, and I am confident that these events will provide a fitting conclusion to their time with us. I wanted to provide you with this information now so that you can note the dates in your calendars and support your child in meeting the criteria required, ensuring they are given every opportunity to take part.

Information relating to a couple of other key dates for this year, the Sixth Form Open Evening and the Subject Evenings, are detailed below for you.

















Sixth Form Open Evening

Our Sixth Form Open evening is taking place on Thursday, 6 November. The event runs from 6.00 to 8.00pm and will be a wonderful opportunity to see what our Sixth Form offers, discover our rich curriculum and to meet teachers and ask any questions you may have. There will be talks from the Head Teacher, Head of Sixth Form and Senior Student Leaders in the theatre at 6.15 and 7.00pm. Students will be receiving personalised invites in Tutor Time with further information available in the Sixth Form area of the School Website

Year 11 Subject Evenings

A reminder that there are two Year 11 Subject Evenings this year, where you can come into school and speak with subject staff. Please make a note of the below dates:

Monday 1 December 2025

Monday 23 March 2026.

Further information regarding booking appointments will be sent nearer the time.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support of both your child and the school during this important year.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Royle

Year 11 Lead















